
  

 

 

Notification of TOOL NAVI Notation Change 
April 18, 2022 

We appreciate your continued patronage of our products and services.  

This notice is to inform you about a change in notations in “TOOL NAVI”. 

These notation changes on the label of the insert case are in order to provide 

better, more suitable cutting conditions for tools.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 The updates and changes of the notations are listed below: 

①  Improvement of data regarding suitable cutting velocity and feed. 

② Notation order of suitable cutting feed area. 

 Before:Min-Max ➡ After:Max-Min 

Example of ② :General Catalogue C009B-A009 

 －Before－ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

－After－ 

 

 
 


